Дата: 22.09.2020

Группа: 202Фк

Специальность: Лечебное дело

Teмa: Florence Nightingale

Классная работа: Перевести текст на английский язык (сдать до пятницы, 25.09.2020)

В 1854 году во время Крымской войны Мисс Найтингейл и 38 других медсестёр отправились в Крым для оказания помощи по уходу за ранеными британскими солдатами. Мисс Найтингейл никогда не делала инъекций, никогда не измеряла кровяного давления и не снимала электрокардиограммы, но она создала более обоснованный и многообещающий способ ухода за всеми видами заболеваний. Этот вид ухода применяется и сейчас. Она первая учредила профессию медсестры.

Домашняя работа: Ознакомиться с текстом. Ответить письменно на вопросы. Перевод не нужен. (сдать до пятницы, 25.09.2020)

Nadezhda Andreevna Boyko who had taken part in the Great Patriotic War as a medical nurse and who had saved many Soviet soldiers during the most severe battles near Novorossiysk, was awarded the medal of Florence Nightingale by the International Organization of Red Cross.

Do you know who Florence Nightingale was? One hundred years ago the first professional School for nurses was founded at one of the hospitals in London by a young English woman Florence Nightingale. She was born on May 12, 1820, in the Italian city of Florence after which she was named. She was one of the greatest women in the history of England.

In 1854 Miss Nightingale and 38 other nurses went to the Crimea to help in the care of the sick and wounded British soldiers during the Crimean War. Miss Nightingale never gave an injection, never took blood pressure or made an electrocardiogram, but she did her best establishing a more reasonable and hopeful way of handling all kinds of illness. This way of handling has been used up to now. She first to establish the nursing profession.

Answer the questions.

- 1. Why was N. A. Boyko awarded the medal of Florence Nightingale?
- 2. What International Organization awarded her this medal?
- 3. What did Florence Nightingale and her nurses do during the war in the Crimea?
- 4. Why has the name of Florence Nightingale become widely known?